
Development Update October 2020



RFQ Issued NRP Selected Groundbreaking

The Independence began as an RFQ two years ago—now under 
construction, the community will welcome residents as soon as 
October 2021 



The site is located at 2150 Collin McKinney Parkway 



The community will 
consist of 8 buildings 
over the ~12 acre site. 
Units will range from 
1 to 4 bedrooms.



All 205 units will be reserved for working families and 
individuals earning 50% to 70% of the Area Median Income



2020 2021 2022 2023

Framing
Dec. 20-May 21

Clubhouse Building 
Complete

October 2021

Groundbreaking
July 2020

Grading, Utilities, 
Slab on Grade

July-December
2020

Construction 
Complete

February 2022

Fully Leased
September 2022

Drywall & Insulation

March-September
2021

Flooring, Cabinets, 
Counters

June 21 – Jan. 22

Construction is on track and expected to go vertical by the end 
of the year







Jason Arechiga jarechiga@nrpgroup.com

Thank you!


